AUSTRALIAN FEDERATED UNION OF LOCOMOTIVE EMPLOYEES

Circular: 18/21 Ref: Bluff/Blackwater 15/04/2021



Initial AFULE Blackwater Questions

Dear members.

You would be aware that the company have commenced consultation on a proposal to establish a Bluff multi sign on point at Blackwater.

The AFULE have a number of questions that we have put to the company that we are seeking an urgent response to. We want to ensure our members have as much information as possible at their disposal before making any commitment that locks them into a multi sign on driver.

Today I wrote to Bluff ROM, Brad Peckett, you can find this correspondence here.

I will share with you all the responses to the questions upon receiving a reply from the company. In the event we do not receive a speedy response, the AFULE will be seeking an extension to the consultation period.

I you have any questions that you would like us to raise on your behalf or you have concerns that you wish to bring to our attention, please speak to your local reps or email statesecretary@afule.org.au

In Solidarity,

Mick McKitrick, State Secretary